
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On April 25, 2025, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask 

Sao Vang Rubber Joint Stock Company to comply with the regulations on the information 

disclosure  

Reason: The Company is slow to disclose information on the change in personnel and 

resume of insiders. 

 

 

Code SRC 
Company name Sao Vang Rubber Joint Stock Company 
Date 04/26/2025 
Subject Reminder of information disclosure 


